
 

 
February 23, 2022 

 

RE: Addendum #1 

 

1. The previous version of the Request for Bids indicated that the pier would be an aluminum 

frame pier. The specifications indicated that the pier would be steel. The Request for Bids 

document has been corrected and updated to reflect that the pier must be a steel pier. 

 

Please contact me at the below email address should you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jekka Alt 

Parks Program Coordinator, Sauk County Parks + Recreation 

(608) 355-4800 

jekka.alt@saukcountywi.gov 
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